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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

S. Drexel Avenue Improvements Project

Douglas Addison <dwaddison11@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 23, 2022 at 4:50 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org
Cc: Andy Bashore <abashore@bexley.org>

To all:  

Our family, located at 336 S Drexel Ave.,agrees with the City's recommendation and supports Option A to achieve the
objective of calming traffic on Drexel.  Deb and I were very pleased to learn of our government's position on this
matter and are certain that this approach will achieve the desired result.

Thank you!!
-- 
Douglas and Deborah Addison
614-257-1405
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